
 

“Inspiring students to impact the world for Jesus Christ through an excellent  
educational experience from a Biblical worldview.” 

• Alumni 

• Good Friday/Spring Break 

• GCEA Meeting 

• Auction  

• Athletics 

• National Bible Bee 

• Upcoming Events 

• Book Fair 

THIS EDITION 



 

ALUMNI 
We are grateful for the alumni that joined us for the alumni game just 3 weeks ago.  We nearly had triple the 

alumni participate in the game than we had the previous year.  As we look to improve the alumni night experience I 

recognize that will happen with Alumni taking the lead in planning the night.  Looking to next year we will have an 

Alumni night in October for Volleyball and in February for Basketball.  I would love for the alumni to take ownership 

of these nights and make them great. - Benjamin Williamson 

GOOD FRIDAY/SPRING BREAK 
There will be no school on March 29, in honor of Good Friday. Spring Break will 

follow April 1 - 5, and classes will resume on Monday, April 8. 

We praise our Risen Savior, the LORD Jesus Christ, and are forever grateful for 

the sacrifice He made so that we might spend eternity with Him. 

“For God so loved the world, that he gave his only begotten Son, that whosoever 

believeth in him should not perish, but have everlasting life.”   - John 3:16 

ANNUAL GCEA MEETING 
We have moved our annual Grace Christian Educational Association Meeting to April 16th 

this year. Members should be on the lookout for more information about this meeting 

coming soon. If you are not currently a member of the GCEA and would like to know 

more about it, please contact us via info@gcspatriots.com and we will send you 

information! 

mailto:info@gcspatriots.com


 

HOW YOU CAN HELP 

WITH THE AUCTION: 

 
Week of the Auction 

 Auction Set Up (various tasks that 

require roughly 100 hours total) 

 

Day of Auction 

 5 friendly auction assistants to 

help people with bidding and 

make guests feel welcome 

 3 cashiers and 3 runners 

retrieving items (at the end of the 

event) 

 3 registration helpers (at the 

beginning of the event) 

 2 kid zone volunteers (sign up for 
a shift) 
 

WE STILL NEED HELP! 

 
Email Rebecca Dill at 

rdill@gcspatriots.com. 

 

COME TO THE AUCTION! 
All of the work leading into the auction is wasted if we do not have you 

and friends and the community come to the auction.  It is a great time to 

visit as you shop for things that as a result support our school.  So much 

has been done: let's make the most of this opportunity. 

Share on Social Media and Tell: 

Neighbors    Friends    Church    Family    Alumni   

mailto:rdill@gcspatriots.com


 

GCS will co-op with Howardsville this spring for Varsity Baseball! 

All games will be away, so be sure to check the Athletic Calendar regularly on our  

website: https://gcspatriots.com/athletics-calendar/ 

UPCOMING BASEBALL GAMES 

APRIL MENU 

The April menu is attached to this week’s Communiqué email.   

Please submit menus by Monday, March 25*  

If you prefer, please email to info@gcspatriots.com.  

*No menus will be accepted after the 1st of the month.  

NATIONAL BIBLE BEE 
SUMMER CAMP 

Registration for the National Bible Bee Summer Camp 

begins Tuesday, March 12th! Join us for more 

information and  get your questions answered this 

Tuesday, March 12th at 2:30pm in the commons area. 

KINDERGARTEN PROGRAM* 

Thursday, March 14 at 6:00 PM 

The Transitional Kindergarten and Kindergarten classes will be on stage on March 14, 

showing off what they have learned at GCS this year. We invite families to come and 

see, as well as anyone who might be considering GCS for their young ones next 

school year. Doors will open at  5:30 PM. Prior to the program, our preschool rooms 

will be open for viewing from 5:00 - 5:45.   

*Please note that this is not a Kindergarten Round Up. 

https://gcspatriots.com/athletics-calendar/
mailto:info@gcspatriots.com


 



 

 
Classic Car Cruise-In  
Sponsored by Student Council 

•May 31st, 5-9 p.m. (Friday night) 

•Food and fun 

•Pre 2000s cars, and spectators are welcome! 

•It's our 50th year as a school and our 1st Car Cruise-In. 

•Come to support our school so we can continue to “inspire students to impact the world for Jesus Christ”. 

•More info coming soon! 

 

KINDERGARTEN ENTRANCE 
For the 2024-25 school year, hearing, vision and dental screenings are required 

by state law for all children entering Kindergarten at public and private schools. 

Parents may have these screenings completed with the health care professionals 

of their choosing or take advantage of the free clinics available over the summer. 

Use the QR code or this link to schedule an appointment today.  

A list of dates and locations is located at the end of this Communiqué. 

BLOOD DRIVE 

GCS Student Council is planning a Blood Drive  

here at the school on 

 Tuesday, May 7 from 2:00 - 6:00 PM. 

You could save lives! 

https://www.berriencounty.org/634/Hearing-Vision-Screening?fbclid=IwAR1czRTEcQOcEBugIQdqMpm-ZTCgeDITXybFzm75JgopPpiNzvuG20W8c7w


 

MUD HEN MAMA BOOK FAIR 
NOW THROUGH MARCH 15 



 



 

BUSINESS BOOSTERS 
When you buy from or use the services of one of these businesses, they give a portion of  

your purchase as a gift to GCS (but only if the receipt is turned into the GCS office). 
    

Featured Boosters of the Month: 

2023-24 GCEA SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS: 
Mr. Ben Williamson, President 

Mrs. Whitney Tinker, Vice President 

Mr. Trever Meachum, Treasurer 

Mrs. Holly Crouch, Secretary 

Mrs. Shirl Bontrager 

Mr. Marshall Downs 

Mr. Joel Layman 

Mr. Nathan Hutchins 

THE NEXT GCEA BOARD MEETING WILL TAKE PLACE ON  
MONDAY, MARCH 25 AT 6:30 PM. 

Perennial Accents  

Every purchase made at Perennial Accents can earn 3%.  

Just mention at the register that you want your purchase to go toward the 

Grace Christian School of Watervliet! 

220 State Street 

(269)983-5791 

M&W Tire 

Every time you make a purchase and mention Grace Christian School of 

Watervliet, 5% comes back to our school. 

2216 M-139 Benton Harbor 

(269) 983-7155  

Great Lakes Truck & Auto Repair (10%) 

Full Truck and auto repair facility 

2159 Plaza Dr., Benton Harbor 

(269) 983-7155 

Dewitt Computer Technologies  (5%) 

Computer IT services 

1826 Hilltop Rd  

St. Joseph 

(269)983-4011 



 



 


